
 

 

 

 

Maiden Erlegh Trust is a company limited by guarantee and an exempt charity registered in England and Wales  

under company number 07548754 with registered office at Silverdale Road, Earley, Reading, RG6 7HS. “Maiden Erlegh School in Reading” is a business name of the company. 

0118 966 8065 

81 Crescent Road, 
Reading, RG1 5SL 

MERoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org 

www.maidenerleghschoolreading.co.uk 
Executive Headteacher: Mr A. Johnson 
BA (Hons), MSc, PgCert, FCCT, NPQH 

28 May 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

GCSEPod – Parent Webinars 

As you are aware, Maiden Erlegh School in Reading subscribed to GCSEPod this year, which 

is an online tool to support your child learning and progress. I am pleased to let you know that 

we have extended our subscription for the next academic year. 

GCSEPod supports parents by offering parent webinars. The dates can be seen below: 

2nd June @ 5pm (GMT)  
17th June @ 5pm (GMT)  
15th July @ 5pm (GMT) 
 
During these sessions we will explore how parents can support their child's learning using 
GCSEPod with information around: 
 

• How to access Pods; 

• Using the Learning Activities to enhance and embed knowledge 

• Podbooks and how to quiz your child;  

• What to expect if your child is given homework on GCSEPod; 

• Check & Challenge and self-assessment; 

• Hints and tips on home learning 
 

Spaces are limited so if you would like to attend please register as soon as possible. 

Registration can be accessed via the link below or using the details on the attached flyer. 

https://www.gcsepod.com/podup-presents-webinars/ 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss S Hind 
Assistant Head Teacher 

https://www.gcsepod.com/podup-presents-webinars/

